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National Energy Bill [B52 - 2008]

Please find attached a written submission from the Pelindaba Working Group. In support of my submission I attach two pdf files:


· False Promises - Debunking the nuclear in industry propaganda: Nuclear Information and Resource Service (NIRS) 2008;
· Financing of new Uranium Mines: Nuclear Information and Resource Service (NIRS) 2008
both of which are of relevancy to the Pelindaba Working Group's position regarding South Africa's energy future particularly from the point of view that South African citizens have little to gain from foreign companies positioning themselves for the rich rewards that nuclear energy option will provide them at great expense of real localised climate change solutions provided for by renewable energy which hold far more benefits for poverty alleviation and our fragile environment.

The Pelindaba Working Group is actively involved n numerous nuclear EIA processes currently underway, and has made submissions to the Enviro Portfolio Committee's nuclear hearings last June, the DME's Draft Nuclear Master Plan, and the recent NERSA public hearings on electricity tariffs.

Regards

Dominique Gilbert
